
 

NEWSLETTER

11.05.2021 - 21.05.2021 NAPLAN YRS3,5,7
26.05.2021  -  10.06.2021- SCHOOL DENTIST
26.05.2021 - THE STAR OF GREECE MEMORIAL - BL34
27.05.2021 - 03.06.2021 - RECONCILIATION WEEK
28.05.2021 - 30.06.2021 - YEAR 6 CAMP ANKARA
06.06.2021 - 2021 SOUTHERN RECONCILIATION EVENT EA03
08.06.2021 -09.06-2021 - RECONCILIATION EXCURSION TO 
                                             ADELAIDE GR05, GR06, GR07,GR08
09.06.2021 - PLANTARIUM DOME SHOW GR03 & GR04
10.06.2021 - LIVING KAURNA EXCURSION YE01 & YE02 
14.06.2021 - LABOUR DAY 
16.06.2021 - 17.06.2021  - SCHOOL PHOTOS
21.06.2021 - RUGBY TACKLE  YR 6/7
23.06.2021 - SCHOOL TOUR 
30.6.2021 -02.07.2021 - YEAR 7 CAMP ANKARA
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IMPORTANT DATES

Hi my name is Fiona Takos and I am the new Acting Principal at Aldinga Beach Primary School.
You probably already know me well as I previously held the position as Deputy Principal at the
school. We started this term with a celebration of Mel’s life. 

Our school community came together with family, friends and colleagues from the
Partnership. I would personally like to thank the school community and the broader
community for all of the care, compassion and support provided to all of us during this sad
time.
I would like to finish with some words from Mel’s 2020 Yr7 Graduation Speech: As you work
hard, be kind. Be kind to yourself and see all the things you have to offer this world. Be kind to
your friends and make sure they know you are true and loyal. Be kind to your family and make
sure they know how much you treasure them.

 
This is the current school Leadership Team:

Fiona Takos – Acting Principal
Karen Holmes – Acting Deputy Principal, Trauma Informed Practice

Tom Vincent – Assistant Principal, Wellbeing
Nicole Hendy – Numeracy Leader

Belinda Branford – Special Education Leader
Sam Healy – Meditation for Learning Leader
Jane Moore – Kindy Transition and Pedagogy

 

T e r m  2  W e e k  4  2 0 2 1  E D I T I O N

F r i d a y  2 1 s t  o f  M a y  2 0 2 1







Some 3D faces that were created in BL35 last week.
The kids loved creating these and some of them are
self portraits. They're completely made from paper,

including the eyes. 
 
 



BL31
 In maths we have been learning about my rounding

numbers to the nearest 10,100 and 1000.
 

Playing in teams of two, students have learnt about
reading numbers between 1000-9999 and figuring

out if they round up or down. 
 



GRO5 have begun studying the forms and features of
different poems. This week we learned about Metaphors

and created a Haiku Poem. Haiku poems originated in
Japan. They are usually about something in nature and

have a specific syllable pattern. A metaphor is a figure of
speech that is used to make a comparison between two

things that aren't alike but do have something in
common. See if you can spot the clever metaphors the

students have used in their poems!
 



Culture Hub
 

The Culture Hub, this term, have been continuing
to work on the bush tucker garden for Malpa,
researching and telling stories using symbols
after finding inspiration at Warriparinga. Through
Malpa we have also visited the Aboriginal Health
Council to learn about the role of an Aboriginal
Health Practitioner.  

We have had 1 RAP meeting this term which
helped us prepare for Reconciliation Week events
with some other projects in the pipeline as we
work together with the school community
towards reconciliation. 

Sage Young

 











Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

With the lifting of COVID 19 restrictions
Student Services is once again open to both
parents/carers and students for all student

related enquiries.
 

This includes first aid, health care
management, all late arrivals, all early

departure and collection of forms eg: dentist
and excursion. 

 
Whilst the construction of our new unit is still

underway access to Student Services is
through the courtyard doors. 

 
Those who present at the Front Office

reception with the previously mentioned
student based enquiries will be redirected to

Student Services. 
 

Thank you, The Leadership Team



Bouncing Beans is a café project that started in 2018.

Kitchen/garden raised money to purchase a commercial coffee

machine for the students to experience being a barista. We have

been training and still continue to teach new students basic skills

in hospitality.

 

 Open to the community every Wednesday and Thursday

morning in the fern courtyard.

 8 to 9am. 
(be mindful the students are learning)

 

HOT DRINKS AVALIBLE TO ADULTS ONLY

 
Standard coffees only with milk $3.00

Long/short black $2.00

  Have also available chai and hot chocolate

50c off drinks if B.Y.O. CUP

 

    We take cash but paid coffee cards will be available at the

finance office to use EFTPOS.







SAPSASA 
Please visit the SAPSASA website for all

up and coming events. 
 

http://www.schoolsportaustralia.edu.au




